
PARTNER NEWS: ATA and the African Travel and Tourism 
Association (Atta) (UK) marketing as Advancing Tourism to Africa, 
are pleased to announce that the two organizations have 
exchanged reciprocal memberships. This move is intended to set 
the foundation for ATA and Atta to work together to develop an 
extensive partnership which will provide added value for the 
membership of the two associations who seek to promote pan 
African travel and tourism. 
 


